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Statistics Portugal website with new organization and image – 2019 

 
Statistics Portugal makes available a new version of its Website, which main change is the reorganization of its contents 
with a renewed image. 

Making access to official statistics easier and faster is Statistics Portugal main goal with this website revamping. 

 

 


